
Field Trip to I-Max to watch the movie, To The Arctic  

 

Students of classes IV, V and VI were taken to 

I-Max theatre to watch an educational movie, 

To the Arctic on 15th July. To The Arctic reveals 

a compelling tale of survival of animals in the 

Arctic region. The documentary was based on 

the effect of melting ice caps on the Arctic 

wilderness. 

 

The movie took the 

students to an 

unprecedented 

journey into the 

lives of a mother 

polar bear and her 

cubs, their struggle 

to thrive in an environment of melting ice in the Arctic 

region. Students watched the movie with great interest and 

learnt about how Polar Regions affect the climate of the entire planet. They also 

learnt that global warming is damaging the Polar Regions and the effects of 

melting of ice on planet earth. 

Students enjoyed the 3D effect of immense 

glaciers, spectacular waterfalls and majestic 

snowbound peaks. The field trip gave them an 

educational experience 

away from their regular 

school environment. 


